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S.F. 3949 allows the commissioner of transportation to construct, place, or maintain high voltage 
transmission lines along highways and roadways, except as deemed necessary to protect public 
safety or ensure the proper function of the highway.  
 
If the commissioner denies a high voltage transmission line collocation request, the commissioner 
must submit the reasons for the denial to the chairs and ranking minority members of the 
committees with jurisdiction over energy and transportation, the Public Utilities Commission 
executive secretary, and the commissioner of commerce, for their review, within 90 days of the 
denial. 
 


